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July 03, 2023

By Ted Brady, VLCT Executive Director

More than 80 VLCT members and supporters participated in the Vermont Local Officials Golf

Outing on June 28 at Killington’s Green Mountain National Golf Course, Vermont’s only

municipally-owned 18-hole golf course. Thanks to the generous support of the golf outing’s

sponsors, VLCT raised more than $5,000 for the newly launched Municipal Service

Scholarship program, which will be administered by VSAC. The first $2,000 scholarship will

be awarded at next year’s golf outing.

Despite the forecast, we got in 18 holes and lunch with only a brief sprinkle. Those who

walked away with more than $1,000 in prizes included:  

First Place:  MK Team, 60 (-11)

Michael Kilfoyle

Barbara Kilfoyle

Tim Burns
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Greg Dumont

Second Place: Team Casella, 62 (-9)

Joshua Trapeni

Mike McNeil

Bill Tolin

Brian Hill

Third Place:  Team Killington Town, 62 (-9)

Arra Derdarian

Paul Woodman

Tyler Machia (Town of Richmond)

Guy Keefe

Individual Winners:

Longest Drive – Men: Mike Miller, Town of Killington

Longest Drive – Women: Shannon Lunderville, Town of Essex

Closest to the Pin – Men: H. Wright Caswell, Team Paw Print

Closest to the Pin – Women: Shannon Lunderville, Town of Essex

A special thanks to the Vermont Local Officials Golf Outing Sponsors: Markel; Hickok &

Boardman HR Intelligence; McNeil Leddy & Sheahan; Great American Insurance Company;

Paw Print & Mail; Rice & Riley; Stitzel Page & Fletcher; Travelers BoilerRe; Carroll, Boe, Pell,

& Kite; HCA Asset Management; and Safety National.

VLCT is working with the Town of Killington to determine the date for next year’s outing. Stay

tuned for an announcement soon.


